MARS HILL TOWN COUNCIL
Council Work Shop Record
10/27/2015
6:00 PM

Council Members Present: Vice-Chairman Tim Brewer, Paul Miller, & Sam Mahan.   Also present: Dave Cyr, Town Manager, Budget Committee Members present included Giger Campbell, Jim Shaw, Ryan Shaw, Bill Getman, Calvin Miller, Todd Grass and Anne McQuade.

Tim Brewer called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM.

Dave Cyr started by welcoming the Budget Committee members present, and introduced Anne McQuade as the newest member of the Budget Committee, replacing Steve Hitchcock.  He also explained his desire to have the Budget Committee more involved in the budget process.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dave then reviewed his proposed Expenditure Budget, the Capital Expenditure Budget, the Revenue Budget and the Budget Summary.  He fielded questions regarding the proposal to hire a third Public Works employee in a supervisory position, the dues we pay to NMDC, which was presented in the Expenditures Budget.  He also fielded questions about the Retirement Obligations, and the proposed Highway Garage from the Capital Expenditures Budget.  He also explained that should the proposed budget be accepted as presented, it would result in the need to raise an additional $96,895 in taxes to cover this budget.

Vice Chairman Brewer adjourned the meeting at 8:10 PM.

Respectfully Submitted 

David D. Cyr
Town Manager
